
 

3rd Grade News 

 

 

April News 

State Assessments 
 

We will be taking the reading state 

assessments on March 25th-28th. 

Math assessments will be April 15th- 

18th. Make sure your child is well 

rested and eats a good breakfast! 
 

 

Teacher Contact Information 
 

Mrs.Scarboro kscarboro@usd261.com 

Mrs. Carroll hcarroll@usd261.com 

Mrs. Knolla sknolla@usd261.com 

Ms. Armstead 

rarmstead@usd261.com 

  

Upcoming Events 
March 26-28th – ELA Assessment                                       

April 15-18th- Math Assessments 

April 11- Earth Day Zoo Field Trip 

April 19- No School 

April 22- No School 

 

Earth Day 
The 3rd grade classes will be 

visiting the Sedgwick County Zoo 

on Thursday, April 11th. The 

admission is FREE, if you are in 

or with our classes! It is not free 

to the public anymore. Have your 

child wear appropriate zoo 

clothing. Wear tennis shoes and a 

jacket!  
 

   
We are learning…. 

a variety of different things to help us 

be successful on our state assessments 

coming up.  

Reading and Spelling 
Remember to read and practice spelling 

words every night. 

mailto:sknolla@usd261.com
mailto:rarmstead@usd261.com

